

March 18, 2010

Mr. Ronald Darling Chief Executive Officer American Redevelopment Solutions 5 Hutton Centre, Suite 1050 Santa Ana, California 92707

RE: Your work with the City of Murrieta, California U S

Dear Mr. Darling:

I am writing to you to let you know that as the Economic Development Director for the City of Murrieta, I have greatly appreciated your work to help the City to actively pursue EB-5 Visa investment financing for various real estate development projects in Murrieta. As you know, the City of Murrieta is a well planned, very safe, upscale growing community located midway between San Diego and Greater Los Angeles/Orange County metro region. We have a great interest in encouraging foreign direct investment to help us to continue our quality growth and development. I believe that such international investment is a key to helping us to continue to diversify Murrieta's economy, with the objective of establishing Murrieta as a regional business hub for Southern California.

When we met a few months ago, I clearly understood the benefit of attracting EB-5 investors to our community. We have been very excited by your success in bringing a large number of highly qualified international investors to visit and take tours of our City. It is clear to me that you and your firm have a very strong understanding of the complexities of the EB-5 program and very strong linkages to the international investment network.

I am very pleased to have the opportunity to work with you to help us achieve our objective of creating foreign direct investment opportunities here. Thank you.

Sincerely your

Bruce A. Coleman

Economic Development Director